
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 9/29/2016 2:15:43 PM

Subject: FW: Brock info

Governor,
 
Below is the information about Jamie Brock, the fire fighter who stopped the 14 year old.  FYI, Mr. Brock did not 
appear in the afternoon press conference. He had a statement read by the Chief stating that the teachers and 
principal were the real heroes.  The Chief’s number is below too.  
 
Richele
 
From: Bert Polk [mailto:Bert.Polk@llr.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 2:03 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Cc: Emily Farr

Subject: FW: Brock info
 
Below is what we have been able to put together based on our records.  We have been unsuccessful in 
reaching anyone locally to comment or confirm.
 
 
Mr. Jamie W Brock
131 Sitton Mill Road
Seneca SC 29678
 
Two phone numbers on file for Mr. Brock: 864-972-7277 or 864-304-1859
 
Anderson County Emergency Services Division:  864-260-4444 – Taylor Jones,Deputy Chief and Stephen 
Combs, Media Coordinator.
 
Townvile Fire Chief – Billy McAdams, 864-287-3795, or 864-444-3235.
 
 
Brock has been a Townville firefighter for 30 years. He also volunteers with the Crossroads Fire Department in 
Oconee County and won the Firefighter of the year for the department.
 
He was the first to reach Townville Elementary School Wednesday afternoon after a 14-year-old opened fire 
on the playground.
 
 
 
 

Robert Polk
Deputy Director/State Fire Marshal
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